
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Nareit Hawaii Donates $50,000 to the Hawaii Resilience Fund  
in Support of the Hawaii Homeless Healthcare Hui 

HONOLULU – Mar. 30, 2020 – Nareit Hawaii has donated $50,000 to the Hawaii Resilience Fund in 
support of the Hawaii Homeless Healthcare Hui, a nonprofit that provides comprehensive medical 
services for Oahu’s chronically homeless population. 

The grant from Nareit Hawaii is supporting a public-private partnership between the City and County of 
Honolulu, Hawaii Community Foundation, MacNaughton Foundation and other supporters to have the 
Hawaii Homeless Healthcare Hui establish and operate the COVID-19 Medical Triage and Quarantine 
Center at 524 Ka‘aahi Street in Honolulu.  

Gladys Quinto Marrone, executive director for Nareit Hawaii, commented, “We are honored to provide 
this grant in support of a wellness-inspired initiative that is bringing much-needed medical care to the 
homeless and keeping the coronavirus from spreading further within our community. Mahalo to the City 
and County of Honolulu, Hawaii Community Foundation, MacNaughton Foundation and the many 
volunteers for making the COVID-19 Medical Triage and Quarantine Center a reality.”  

The COVID-19 Medical Triage and Quarantine Center will provide housing, food and hygiene facilities 
for up to 26 individuals at a time who are experiencing symptoms, awaiting results or who test positive 
for the disease. The facility will also provide urgent care services to individuals on a walk-in basis, 
regardless of their insurance status, with services available 24 hours a day, seven days a week.  

Nareit Hawaii represents the interests of REITs in Hawaii and their participation in civic, community, 
and policy initiatives to benefit residents statewide, while also supporting community and charitable 
organizations that address social issues of importance.  

For more information about Nareit Hawaii and REITs in Hawaii, please visit www.nareithawaii.com.  
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